Spean Bridge Golf Club

Committee Meeting Minutes

Tuesday 25th October 2016, 7.30pm, in the Clubhouse

Present: John Muncie, Colin Davidson, Ken Dalziel, Allan Reid, Willie Atkinson, Aeleen Campbell, Jim Paterson.

Apologies: Galen Dalziel, David Langan.

The minutes of the previous meeting had earlier been circulated to members. After no objections were received, they had been published on the clubhouse notice board and on the website.

Correspondence

Kevin Fraser emailed the secretary to notify us that he had resigned from the committee.

1) Financial report.

Allan summarised the current figures which were seen to be healthy.

2) Water and plumbing issues.

The broken pump has now been removed from the system which is now gravity-fed. It is working well but will need further testing by Environmental Services.

3) Date of AGM.

After much discussion, during which it was pointed out that we have never found an ideal time for this, Saturday 25th February was chosen. The AGM will start at 2pm, after a Texas Scramble event starting at 11am. In this way, we hope to encourage a bigger attendance than last year.

AOCB

A mower for the semi-rough was discussed.

Ken asked about the lime-spreading situation. This will be done by working parties on Saturdays over the winter months. Priority is to be given to the 6^{th} , 7^{th} and 8^{th} fairways.

Tee sponsorship will be reviewed/

Next meeting: Tuesday 14th February, at 7.30pm in the Clubhouse, to finalise AGM arrangements.